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3/9/2021 

 

Memo 

 

To: Family and Human Services Committee 

 

From: Contra Costa Commission for Women and Girls  

 

Re: Appointments and Reappointments to the Commission 

 

At the February 16 meeting for the Commission for Women and Girls 

the commission discussed the commissioner terms expiring and the 

current vacancies.  

 

Lanita Mims and Kirsten Upshaw would like to be reappointed to the 

commission for another term. 

 

Jennifer Rizzo and Faye Maloney have attended and participated in the 

requisite meetings since October 2020 and have expressed interest in 

being appointed to the commission.  

 

The commission would like the vacant at large seats to be filled by 

Lanita Mims, Kirsten Upshaw, Jennifer Rizzo, and Faye Maloney. 

  

Officers 

Kelly Clancy Chair 

Hannah Brown Vice Chair  

Ariana Rickard Secretary  

Dayanna Macias-Carlos Treasurer  

 

District Members 

Joey D Smith District I  

Kelly Clancy District II  

Open District III  

Open District IV  

Kirsten Upshaw District V  

 

At-Large Members  

Argentina Davila-Luevano  

Phyllis Gordon  

Lanita Mims  

Deborah Cowan  

Ariana Rickard  

Dayanna Macias-Carlos  

Hannah Brown  

Michelle Hernandez

 

  


